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Memo for Brokers No. 02-04'12

For : All Clearing Members

Date : April 13,2012

Subject : Proclamation No. 361 Dated March 29,2012

Further to our Memo for Brokers No. 01-1211 dated 05 December 2011 advising the Phil ippine
holidays for 2012 under Proclamation No. 295, please be advised that Malacafrang has issued
Proclamation No. 361 dated March 29, 2012 declaring Monday, December 24, 2012, as a
special non-working holiday throughout the country to give the people full opportunity to
celebrate Christmas. Attached for your reference is a copy of Proclamation No. 361.

We will advise you regarding the adjustments to the settlement dates of transactions affected by
the December 24,2012 special non-working holiday as we move closer to December 2012.

Please be guided accordingly.
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